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I think redistricting is totally unnessasary for Jamul area . We do not share any common
interest with Chula Vista and surrounding areas.They are city and we are a rural area ...Our
landscapes and zonings are totally different. We do not use  and cannot use
public transportation .Our lifestyles are totally different. We are happy with our
district .LEAVE US ALONE  We  voted for our representatives and are so far happy with
them..  




